
Renaissance Dance Department Presents
Our 1st ever Virtual Winter Concert “A Different Approach”

Thursday, December 10 2020 @ 6:30 pm

Join the Renaissance High School’s Dance 
Department as we spread joy during this 

Holiday season. We will be presenting some 
encore performances and some new 

performances. It’s fun, free, exciting, and it’s for 
everyone.

We hope you and your friends and family from 
near and far will join us!

Use this Link: https://tinyurl.com/Winter2020DanceConcert

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2FWinter2020DanceConcert&data=04%7C01%7Crosalind.leath%40detroitk12.org%7Ccc1bc92d7888456dee9e08d896fa7f07%7C2ea2d0dc889d42bc9b4c30271f82e335%7C0%7C0%7C637425349895049793%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=48nx69%2BWN2u%2Fojyr4%2FNq8K9nPOOW87kgTWAb50Guv10%3D&reserved=0

